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SENATOR WRIGHT, PORT OF LOS ANGELES, STATE 
OFFICIALS HOST BUSINESS LEADERS IN PUSH TO 

BOOST CALIFORNIA EXPORTS 
  
  
  
GARDENA, CA. – In these rough times, smart business people are looking everywhere for that 
next sale.  But inside a local nightclub? 
  
“I’ll bet you never expected to come to a nightclub setting to learn about exporting products 
overseas,” said state Senator Roderick D. Wright (D-Inglewood), who joined forces with the Port 
of Los Angeles (POLA) and the state Board of Equalization (BoE) to host the seminar for 
businesses contemplating taking the leap to become exporters. 
  
“Boosting exports is not important just for your company,” said Wright.  “Exports are important to 
the bottom line for California and the nation.” 
  
On hand were experts from the port, the U.S. Department of Commerce, U.S. Small Business 
Administration, the state’s export program, the freight forwarding industry and Los Angeles 
International airport. 
  
“Your businesses are extremely fortunate,” said Jim MacLellan, with the Port of Los Angeles.  
“You have more than 16 ocean carriers at the nation’s busiest seaport complex and one of the 
busiest airports for international air cargo.” 



  
An analysis of trade data from the U.S. Department of Commerce showed that the $12.32 billion 
in goods shipped by California businesses to other countries in September was 19 percent 
higher than in September 2009, representing the 11th straight month of year-to-year increases.  
The growth was led by airborne shipments of high-value items such as electronics components, 
medical and scientific instruments, and pharmaceuticals. 
  
Wright pointed out the setting – the “Million Dollar Showroom” in Gardena’s historic Normandie 
Casino – but while the dozens of entrepreneurs and organizers on hand showed amusement at 
Halloween decorations and lighhthearted artwork, the audience stayed focused at the work at 
hand. 
  
“We’re here for business,” said Anthony Kim, president of the Cambodian American Business 
Association (CAMBA), who came with two fellow officers from his group, based in Long Beach.  
Cambodia, it was noted, has a single deep-water port capable of handling vessels that carry 
containerized cargo like those flowing from the ports of Long Beach and Los Angeles.  “What 
we learn here could help make a brighter future for trade with our two countries,” said CAMBA’s 
Kim. 
  
 
 


